v, 2
N PARK N Y A
QoL Fusion

AV 1 47 )

Administration Report for School Council
Ecole Broxton Park School

April 19, 2023.

Registration for Next School Year
Most of the registration is complete for the French Immersion program. We currently
have less than 10 outstanding registrations to be completed.

Gr. 9 Quebec Trip Update: Fundraising completed, final parent meeting last week
discussing the packing lists and last minute details. 46 students and 6 chaperons will
boarding the plane on Thursday, April 27 and returning on Tuesday, May 2. Next steps
is to begin our planning for next year in which we will be sending out a survey for our
current grade 8 students and their families to share their interest and then schedule a
parent info night regarding.

French Immersion student delegation attended a PSD School Board meeting on April
11th. Our selected students represented Broxton Park School very well and we
appreciate their participation.

We had our annual Divisional Education Planning Day where many stakeholders took
part in discussion various topics to help inform our education planning for the next school
year. It was a great turn out and had many great discussions regarding wellness,
academics, resiliency and inclusion.

Mme McKeever hosted the first numeracy night of this year. There are three more
scheduled before the end of the school year - April 12th, May 10th and June 14th.

Mme Saulnier will be hosting literacy nights for K-3 families. Dates will be announced
soon.

The School Division has posted ( https://broxtonpark.psd.ca/about/plan) the Ecole
Broxton Park School Development Plan and Results Report.
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